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Short Title: 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM ON SENATE BILL 252 AND HOUSE BILL 171 
 

Staff Summary: 
 
Background: 
 
In response to the Florida State Capital Briefs held on January 5, 2017, Mayor Cooper 
requested staff, via email, to draft an agenda item to discuss the City supporting the following 
tax-break bill proposals: Senate Bill 252 and House Bill 171.  
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Two Democratic lawmakers have filed proposals that would provide sales-tax exemptions for 
diapers and baby wipes.Senator Lauren Book, D-Plantation, filed the tax-break bill (SB 252) on 
Thursday, slightly more than a month after House Minority Leader Janet Cruz, D-Tampa, filed 
the House version (HB 71). The proposals, which will be considered during the legislative 
session that starts March 7, would provide tax exemptions for baby diapers, adult diapers and 
baby wipes.  
 
Why Action is Necessary: 
 
Pursuant to Article V, Section 5.01 of the City of Hallandale Beach Charter, the City 

Commission would need to adopt a Resolution as an expression of the Commission on matters 

of official concern and opinion.  

 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
There is no fiscal impact.  
 

 

Proposed Action: 
 
Staff requests direction from the City Commission on whether to draft a resolution in support of 
Senate Bill 252 and House Bill 171.  
 

Attachment(s): 
 
Exhibit 1 – Senate Bill 252 
Exhibit 2 – House Bill 171 
 


